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January 28, 2025 

Dear PCI Staff and Parents, 

We know that recent news about a potential federal government freeze has raised concerns 
regarding the continuation of Head Start services. Please know that we are closely monitoring the 
situation, and we are committed to keeping our program running smoothly. 

In the past, PCI and Head Start programs continued to operate even during government freezes, as 
many programs are able to rely on contingency funding. While there may be minor delays in certain 
administrative processes, your child’s care and education will not be affected in the immediate 
future. 

Our program will remain open, and you will be kept informed of any changes that may occur. We 
encourage you to reach out with any questions or concerns, and we will ensure that we provide 
updates, as necessary. 

Thank you for your continued trust in us. 

Sincerely, 

 
Dr. Sharon Small 

Chief Executive Officer/HS/EHS 

Director MEd, MA, PhD 

"Growing San Antonio's Tomorrow...Today!" 
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